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9th November, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Charity Cake Stall for Children in Need  

 

Further to my letter dated 18th October, I am writing to remind you that we are holding a non-

uniform (Wear Spots!) Day on Friday, 16th November.   A donation of £1.00 is suggested. 

 

We are also holding a cake stall on this day at 3.05 p.m. and would be very grateful for any 

donations of cakes.  These can be sent into school at any time. 

 

Thank you, in advance, for your generosity and support for this cause. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 
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